
Please Join Us For 

MASH Owner/Operator SUMMIT
 With Special Keynote Speaker:

 SENATOR JOHN KEENAN

*Update on Fire Sprinkler Grant

To Be Held In-Person on Wednesday April 27th, 2022, from 5pm-8pm at 

 The Marriott Boston Quincy Hotel

  1000 Marriott Drive 

 Quincy, Massachusetts 02169 

Register to reserve your seat 
Please look in your email for a formal invitation and agenda 

THIS MEETING IS FOR SOBER HOMEOWNER/OPERATORS 
Spouses or Partners are Welcome

Refreshments will be served 
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MASH mourns the passing of our Founder:

Charles Yetman
In memory of Charlie, MASH will be awarding the 
first Annual Charles Yetman Leadership Award at 
the Owner Operator Summitt on April 27, 2022. 

Don't forget to re-certify your home 
this year!

Please don't forget to submit 
recertification paperwork to 
kerazo@mashsoberhousing.org if you 
haven't already. This year, we are 
adding 7 new NARR 3.0 policies and 
providing you with already created 
templates so that you don't have to!



Upcoming MASH Trainings  

MASH Manager/Mentor Training

Via Zoom – April 11, 9:00 am – 4:00 pm

This training focuses on the specific needs of live-in house mentors and 

assistant house mentors. Mentors will learn crucial tools to improve 

leadership skills, communication with house members, and setting healthy 

boundaries. This1-day training will be held via Zoom. Video presence and 

participation are required for the entire day to receive a letter of attendance. 

This training is not for operators/directors who also manage homes.

Register here 

Cultural Awareness
Via Zoom – April 13, 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm

This 2-hour training will identify what culture is and reveal areas in our 

homes where we can promote cultural inclusiveness. CEUs will be 

offered. Training will be held via Zoom on April 13th from 6:30 pm – 

8:30 pm. 

Register Here

https://web.cvent.com/event/d2a2a28a-1102-430e-9b6c-05bd7fca09a4/summary
https://web.cvent.com/event/ee10b3f8-b5ab-401c-b8d2-398c570a716b/summary
https://web.cvent.com/event/d2a2a28a-1102-430e-9b6c-05bd7fca09a4/summary
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Don't Forget to Add Us on Social Media!

Twitter: 

@officeMASH2022 
Instagram:

@officeMASH2022

Massachusetts Emphasizes Equal Access to Sober 
Housing for Transgender People

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts, in conjunction with the United States 

Government, would like to ensure that all citizens of the Commonwealth, 

including Transgender Americans, have equal access to safe, adequate and 

dignified sober housing during their recovery journey.  Future government 

funding may be available to accomplish this goal.  MASH is seeking your 

participation in providing Transgender friendly sober housing.  Please contact 

the MASH office for more information.
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